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THE ANNUAL MEETING
OF THE
BUCKEYE LAKE YACHT CLUB
WILL BE SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 15th AT 3:00P.M.
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The annual elections will also be held

<> September 15th. Polls will be open from 9:00AM
until 1:00PM. Come out to cast your ballot for
selecting next year's Board of Governors. During
the voting, each of the twelve candidates will be
serving breakfast on the porch. Always a fun
time for the entire family. Make it a point to
be there.

You will have a chance to meet all the
candidates and their families on Saturday night,
September 14th at the Election Eve Party.

Junior Bay Week was held the last week in August at Put-In-Bay
Yacht Club., Our team was repeat winners of the "Ship Shape Award".
Congratulations to each of you. Competing in the Commodore's Series,
the finishes were as follows: Sears - Christy Hardy, Tracy Hein and
Cathy Dressel - tied for 6th place. Bemis - Chad Headlee and Jennifer
Forester took 4th place. Smythe - Sara Crompton, 7th place and Lori
Kumler finished 8th.

The annual BLYC Bay Week Party was held at Tom and Patti Greiner's
beautiful home on the Island. Many thanks to them for having us. I
wish also to thank Commodore Jim Dressel and Nancy for organizing this
super party.

The New Member's Party and Luau was held on August 10th. A large
.and very colorful group of members and guests were treated to a great
vening, with fine food and entertainment.




Mike Hein II recently won his division at Senior Bay Week
sailing in the Interlake. This adds to his list of many sailing
accomplishments, but the biggest is yet to come. Mike has been
selected by the San Diego Yacht Club to be one of their crew members
in the America's Cup. Skipper for the San Diego Yacht Club will be
Dennis Conner. Congratulations Mike, and Good Luck in your new
endeavor.

As this is my last article from the bridge at BLYC, I would
like to express my sincere gratitude to all who helped make this
year a success. To the Board of Governors, Trustees, and Secretary/
Treasurer who worked hard the entire year; the Ladies Auxiliary for
their continuing efforts to improve our club; the many various
chairmen and their committees; and to all the individuals who
volunteered their time and efforts - - I THANK YOU!!

See You at the Club,

BASYI T8

Mike Jacobs
Commodore
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The LASER FLEET of BLYC will behaving a Regatta on the weekend of
?September 28-29th, 1985

Please contact Lori Kumler - 236-5870 or Tracy Hein - 486-5120 for
more details.
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VICE COMM. DON WHITE 4}

$3:8
DOCKS AND FACILITIES

I would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone for
all the help that has been given to me this year. It was
very much appreciated!!

See you on the porch election day September 15th. Thanks again.




ENTERTAINMENT

R. C. Greg Alspach

SEPT OHET

2 Bomm Haggard Long 56 Lanor Snowball
Disdance Raco 8 Ladior Ausibiary
7 Masdors, Sail—Offo 1243 Lightning—MacVonture
14 Blockion Evo Parly Prowball
15 Blockion Doy and dnnual 20 Work Day

Meeking

Eill and Joan Ford hosted 183 members and guests to a
successful LUAU on August 10. This popular event was enjoyed
by all who attended. Thanks also to V.C. Don White who
helped coordinate the evening while I sailed in the North
Channel.

The Labor Day activities will be completed by the time vyou

receive this LOG. Amazing, isn’'t it, how fast the summer
passes! Thanks (somewhat prematurely) to Pat Patterson for
hosting the Labor Day Party. He has been doing so many
things around the club this summer — I know you will want to

thank him too when you see him.

AND DON‘T FORGET - our annual ELECTION EVE PARTY on
Saturday, September 14 followed on Sunday by the PORCH
BREAKFAST, CLUB ELECTION, AND ANNUAL MEETING. This entire
weekend is a fun—-filled one for all. FPlan on attending both
Saturday and Sunday and coming to the Annual Meeting at 3:00
PM Sunday.

This marks the final entertainment event that I will be in
charge of at ELYC. I have certainly enjoyed them all -
mostly because of the nature of BLYC members who are so
willing to donate time and energy to their club. Special
thanks to all my hosts and hostesses and to everyone else who
helped make this year 's entertainment schedule a successful
one.
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ELECTION EVE PARTY
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6:30-COCKTAILS SERVED BY OUR CANDIDATES
7:30-DINNER Walch For A 91{/@/:‘

9:00- PRESENTATION OF CANDIDATES

RESERVATIONS BY 9/12/84 TO JOHN DONEFF 929-9941
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ELECTION DAY-SUNDAY, SEPT. 15, 85

9:00 AM. POLLS OPEN FOR ELECTION OF GOVERNORS
9:00 AM.-1:00 PM. DELICIOUS BRUNCH SERVED BY THE
CANDIDATES ON THE PORCH

1:00 PM. POLLS CLOSE 3:00 PM. ANNUAL MEETING OF

MEMBERS & ELECTION RESULTS and LADIES AUX MEETING
PLAN ON ATTENDING THIS IMPORTANT WEEKEND




GOV. BOB BOEHM
Race ¥ HRepatta

) Don’t Forget
Election Sept. 15

Junior Bay Week is over and a nice time was had by all.
The sailors gave their best effort in what was a learning experience.

A big thanks to Tom & Pat Greiner for opening their lovely home to the
Wednesday night party, which was ably hosted by Jim & Nancy Dressel.

The antique boat show was a great success. A big thanks to Eddy Gaiser
who ran the show.

Bob Boehm
Governor
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MEMBERSHIP AND DIRECTORY

MEMEERSHIF :

Welcome abcard new memberc;
Robert Andrews and first mate Betty Jane
David Wille and firet mate Sharon

&t the new members party 22 new members were read
and welcomed.lf you are & new member,since last August,and
you were not at the party,JELCOME. Come to the Club and
enjoy,make yourselves Known and get invoclved. ble need you.

NEI MEMBERS SINCE AUGUST 1984

Chuck Fetree-Carclyn
John E. Hendricks

Gary Hanbaum-Haolly

Dan Kerr-Betey

Jamees Craig-Mancy

Homer Tussing-Mar» Lou
Kernn Blecszenbach-Tami
Fobert Sancol

George Yest-lblilda

David Erickeon-Theressa
Fobert Holmez-Maricrie
Fornald Morrison

George Holler-Lois
Fonald Lyons-Fatti

James Leichner-Elizabeth
Terry Hanna—-Karen
FRichard Kochencsspargu-Terry
William George—-Judith
Jamee Barney-Tarx

Fobert Hepsworth-Margret
Steve Shilling-Connie
Fobert Andrews-Betty Jane
David Wille=Sharon

Pleace ceel cut these new membere and make them
welcome .

EASTPORT :

PLE&ASE. I am €till waiting for checke and
forme for trailor storage at Eastport.If »ou need forms or if
you haye questions about storage,call me,Rick at Qe84-7170
Columbus.
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HOUSE PORCH AND GROUNDS
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This being the last article submitted to the log

for House, Forch and Grounds, 1 would like to thank
those of you who cooperated in many ways.

Under the leadership of Commodore liike Jacobs I feel
we have accomplised most of the projects we planned.
i special thauxks to John Doneff, John helped in many
ways and always with a cheerful attitude.

Those of you who gave their time, talent and muscle
on the two work days, we appreciate you.

L thank ny wife Jan and daughter Vicki for their hi=,.
pPlanting all the flowers in May and continuing to care
for them the rest of tne summer.

It's been a learning experience and an enjoyable year,

Thanks Again




LADIES AUXILIARY

The Ladies Auxiliary met Wednesday afternoon, August 1l4th.
John Doneff served a lovely lunch. It was Pat Forster's last
meeting as president. Pat announced she en joyed her year and
feels it went very fast. Pat received a round of applause for
a job well done.

Once again Pat held a moment of silence, this time for Helen
Limes, who passed away July 25, 1985. Pat reflected on the
great loss the Auxiliary has had this year with the passing
of Lillian Kinnell, Emmabelle Benedick, Kay Leach and Helen
Limes. It is naturally sad to think about the sudden void
of four very beautiful ladies. Their empty chairs are very
obvious at our meetings.

We are still working on the Storm Blind for the west end of
the porch. The blind will fold up out of sight and only be
visible when needed on windy days.

The Ice Cream Social was fun and we certainly did a lot of
laughing. It was apparent I worked the hardest, because my
apron was wearing the most ice cream. I'm sure there are deep
seeded physiological reason for some of the combinations of

ice cream and toppings you selected for what was called on the
menu as the "Crews Choice". The report of profit is not known
at this time, but we never stopped dipping from 1:00p till 5:00p.
The view from the porch, of the "woodies" showing off for the
judges was great. I'm so happy I had the opportunity to be

part of this very enjoyable day.

The Handicap project is becoming very exciting. Zenna and
Bud Sayre announced to the Auxiliary Board, that they are do-
nating $1,000.00, in the name of Kay Leach, towards this under-
taking. Thank you Bud and Zenna, all of the members appreciate
this and in time will benifit from it. We will now have two
plagques, Jane keck and Kay Leach.

Ginny Sherrard made the announcement for the nominating com-
mittee that Virginia Conrad will run for Treasure, Marianne
Wagner, Secretary, Carole Donnelly, Vice President, Ginny
Fulgham, President.

Lois Rosser announced the completion of the cook book. The
members gave Lois a hand, to show their appreciation for her
hard work on this task.

Ginny Fulgham is checking for interest in having a dinner
meeting at the Bryn Du. The Dispatch featured the Du, Sunday
Aug. 4th, in the section called Capitol. The Mansion is located
in Granville and has a very interesting history, including the
fact that one of it's owners was one of the developers of Naples,
Florida. It has 52 gorgeous rooms and is full of antiques.

They only serve the public for Sunday brunch. Their business




is private parties and business groups, if you are interested
in having a meeting at the Du, it is important you let Ginny
know. It will be more expensive than we're use to, but a
unique opportunity for most of us.

Don't forget the annual meeting on Sunday, September 15th at
3:00pm. Everyone welcome; old members, new members, non members.
Dues are accepted that day and are still $10.00. If you aren't
a member, come join us. It's been a good year. Thanks.

Respectfully submitted, Carole Donnelly, Secretary
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THE 1985-8& BLYC CANDIDATES

GREG ALSPACH
JOHN ELAIR
BOEB BOEHM

TOM EISERT
RICK FULGHAM
EDDIE GAISER
JOE KERE

FAT PATTERSON
. GEORGE RODGERS
10, TIM Rval

11. JOHN LIATSON
12. DOM WHITE
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GOOD LUCK TO ALL THE CANDIDATES.
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LOG EDITOR
BLYC

POOPDECK

Well it ie election time cnce again. It seems
impossible that this year at BLYC is all but over. It has
been an interesting year for ewveryone connected with BLYC,I'm
csure.l krow that it certainly has been for this editor of The
BLYC Log.lhave plenty of help and advise thie year and to
‘everyone inveolved I give a special thanks.

I would like to take thie cpportunity to thank all
of the members of the Board of Governors for thier help and
friendehip.l have truly enjoied working with all of them.all
of the governors were promt in getting their articles to me
and thie was a great help.Especially when »ou consider that
the board meetings were moved to the third week of the manth
in lieu of the cecond as in the past.Thie tended to make the
deiivery of the LOG later than in past yearc.

Thie has been an extremely busy »ear for me
personally and has not allowed me toc spend the time Iwcould
have liked working or enjoying the club.Hopefully that i=
behind me,and Dianne,Andrea and I will be able toc spend more
time enjoying the BLYC in the year to come.

To all of the candidates I say GOOD LUCK!'!
Remember the Labor Day Festivities and the ELECTION Dav FOOQD
on the porch. i

\
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Hope to see

Serving — 11am till 1:30pm
$5.50 Per Persom fax & tip included
Reservations Ph. 929:9941

SEPT. 22 nd.

by Gene Perrine

Gala Champague Srunck

Entertainment Friday Evenings

The Club Hours
CLOSED MONDAY & TUESDAY
WED. THURS. & FRI. 4:pm. till 10:pm.

SAT. 10:am. till 10:pm.
SUN. 9:0m. till 8:30pm.

Galley Gosscp
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HE WAY WE WERE

By Comm. Frank Foster, Historian

Comm. Claude McGinnis moved to a rest home recently. Mac was
Commodore of BLYC in 1963. His daughter told my son Frank that she had
some things of interest to the Yacht club which I picked up on behalf
of the club. She gave me several old directories and the original
plans for the steel dock in front of the club. She said Mac was in
charge of docks when that was built.

She reminisced about ice Dboating on Buckeye Lake with Frank
Miller when she was a child. She said Frank and his wife would come
to ice boat at Buckeye Lake and stay at Mac's house. This must have
been in the mid 1950's. If I am lucky Frank Miller will tell me more.

As a coincidence Frank Miller recently was kind enough to send to
me, through Comm. Gus Schell, some photos of ice Dboating on Buckeye
Lake in the early 20's, obviously 1long Dbefore Mac's daughter did
likewise. A couple are below.

Mac's daughter also told me that Mac sold, for Kyle Armstrong,
copies of Kyle's book entitled THE HISTORY OF BUCKEYE LAKE. She was
(,kind enough to give me many volumes which Mac still had. I have given
them to the ladies to sell at the club. It is a paper bound book,
which you may have seen, and describes the history of the entire
lake. It should be on the required reading list for anyone interested
in the history of the lake and I urge you to buy a copy from the
ladies at the club and read it.

Frank Miller with
his Ice Boat
"E1 Rayo"

First Ice Boat built

by Max Slaughter for
Dr. Clark. Early 1920's.




1985 ANTIQUE AND CLASSIC
WOODEN BOAT REGATTA

The Classic Antique and Wooden Boat Regatta was held Friday and
Saturday August 16, and 17Th. There were twenty-seven boats
registered; one coming as far away as Clarkston, Michigan.

The registrants were treated to a hospitality room and gifts from
A.C.W.B.R. Committee.

All guests enjoyed the dining room facilities Friday evening, all day
Saturday and returned Saturday night to dance to the music of the very
talented group "“Free Fall®".

The highlight of the Saturday afternoon festivities was the ice cream
social sponsored by the Ladies Auxilliary. They designed all of their
own costumes and they looked “terrific®. The sociel was a lucrative
endeavor and we hope it will be an added attraction to the boat show
for years to come.

There were many cameras clicking when all the boats led by Bud & Zenna
Sayre raced by the Club to demonstrate their maneuverability. It was
truly an exciting sight.

The show concluded with presentation of awards by Commodore Mike
Jacobs who also welcomed all guests and thanked all who made the
show a success.

We received many, many compliments from our guests about our club, its
members and its facilities. It sort of makes it all worth while,
doesn’t it?

P.S. A very sincere thanks to Bud & Zenna Sayre without who’s help
the show would not have been as successful.

Committee Chairman Eddie Gaiser
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(614) 467-2898 COLS. PHONE: 837-2176

Millersport Marina, Inc.

““On Buckeye Lake"

DAVID L. LEVACY 2920 Canal Drive
Manager Millersport, Ohio 43046

JPM COFFEE
°
FOUNTAIN
SYSTEMS CO.

911 W. Church St.

Newark, Ohio 43055
Phone 614-344-1327

Jim McBride

~

Cooper JFLIN

. TIRES
@~~~ 66-68 Union Street
Newark, Ohio 43055

The
Shopper Cleaners

Corner North St.& Rt.79
HEBRON - PH.928-8191

Appointment Only
Phone Inquiries Welcome

o Antiques s

Box 885 Estates Purchased
Newark, Ohio 43055 Search Service Available

Tom Heisey

; 614-349-9420 Special R A d
Robert Zelher Phone 344-2245 Marie Doneff — Owner 014.828.9708 pecialisquests Accople
€14/239-7400 ,
REALTORS® Distict Mandger " IDSH Village Shopping Center
l—l_iER ° 2815 EAST MAIN STREET . P.O. Box 253
Columbes, Obio 43209 Hebron, Ohio 43025
GEORGI D. TURK
Residence 868-1515 (614) 928-8635 LAWLER
Member CBR Million Dollar Club A iAmerican Exprass Inc: Bus. (614) 349-3878 Home 928-4476 Real Estaie
Member HER President’s Club Nswa,k?:;mo :35055 o8 st: (614) 928-2644 Annette Lawler
Member TOP/HER Million Dollar Club An American Express Company Art Leach
SPACE AVAILABLE INSURANCE AGENCY SPACE AVAILABLE
HOME - LIFE - AUTO - COMMERCIAL
3027 SULLIVANT AVENUE
DPM BEST 276-2681
Termites Roaches, Etc.
DRESSEL OHIO
INSURANCE AGENCY
6797 NORTH HIGH STREET SPACE AVAILABLE EXTERMINATING
WORTHINGTON, OHIO 43085 CO,, INC.
‘““Complete Insurance Service” Lowell Christman
OFFICE 888-2609 RES. 235-4840 Columbus, Ohlo 2046311
/ REALIOR
% L"" conrh! Neltiple Listing Sorvice
SPACE AVAILABLE SPACE AVAILABLE

Carole Donnelly

4405 North Bank Rd. N.E. Res. 1-928-1811
Rt. #360 (call collect)

MAC GREGOR YACHTS

CENTRAL OHIO YACHT SALES

GREG ALSPACH
614-654-7188

4120AKWOOD AVENUE
LANCASTER, OHIO 43130

.m A. W. LYONS OIL

Leasing—Drilling—Management

ALLYONS 1109 Hebron Rd.
Residence Heath, Ohlo 43056
(614) 745-2288 Office: (614) 522-6183

Columbus 431-1711

GEORGE P. ROGERS

MANUFACTURING REPRESENTATIVE

NAMEPLATES, LABELS, CUSTOM MOLD
PLASTICS, SPRINGS, STAMPINGS, METAL WORK-
ING, ADVERTISING SPECIALITIES, PACKAGING

Buckeye Lake 928-8846




BUCKEYE LAKE CARDINAL IMPORTANT DATES

PATASKALA

REYNOLDSBURG
DUBLIN FOOD
GALLERY SEPTEMBER
31-1-2 Labor Day

Sayre Bros. Marine 31 Labor Day Party
On The Waterfront - 81 years
Off Rt. 79 at Food of Church Street 2 Com. Haggard Long
P. O. Box 65 Distance Race
Buckeye Lake, Ohio 43008
Phone: 614/928-3691 7-8 Master’s Sail Offs

Zenna L. Sayre - Owner

14 Election Eve-Party

RISK MANAGEMENT 15 Breakfast on Porch

METZGER ASSOCIATES, INC. : Election-Annual Meeting

450 W. Wilson Bridge Rd.
Worthington, Ohio 43085
Office: (614) 888-3883
Res: (614) 267-9911

EDWARD L. METZGER, |
PRESIDENT

RETURN TO0 .o

BUCKEYE LAKE YACHT CLUB
BOX 867

BUCKEYE LAKE, OHIO 43008

DATED MATERIAL

YOUR MONTHLY LOG

Editor
Gov. Tim Ryan

RANSUE INC.
KAR-GARD MUFFLER SHOPS
of Newark and Lancaster

23S0 4THST 300SO BROAD ST
NEWARK. OHIO 43055 LANCASTER. OHIO 43130
6143459769 614:654:1292

Randy Sherrard — Sue Sherrard

Established in 1920

The Sharp-Schurtz Company
Analytical Chemists
“WE HELP YOU SOLVE PROBLEMS"

Thomas D. Erickson Post Office Box 777
(614) 587-7531 Granville, Ohio 43023

WALKER & BATTAT FORD

59,000 + Cars Sold in 40 years
Newark 522-2181 Columbus 221-5681
LEASE OR BUY WITH CONFIDENCE

RAY WALKER BOB BATTAT

BULK RATE
U. S. Postage
PAID
B.L Y.C.
Newark, Oh.
Permit No. 112




